
 

Friday 8 September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This half term, Year 6 will be studying World War II and its impact on our locality.  As part of our studies, we have 
arranged a visit to Cannon Hall Museum on Monday 2 October 2023.  The children will meet the Cook and Land Girl 
at Cannon Hall and become evacuees for the day in this immersive workshop.  They will take part in traditional 
wartime activities, view real and replica objects and discover how to make tasty treats, even during rationing.  

To make this experience as “realistic as possible”, Cannon Hall recommend dressing up in World War II era outfits for 
the day so we can all experience wartime life together!  Below are suggestions from Cannon Hall on what to wear. 

What to Wear  

Girls  Boys  

Skirt/blouse  Flat cap  

Dress  Dark trousers/shorts  

Apron  Knee length socks  

Headscarf  Plain shirt  

Trousers  Plain waistcoat  

Woollen cardigan/Jumper  Jacket 

Your child will need to arrive at school for 8.35 am as the coach will depart at 9.00 am.  The coach will depart from 
Cannon Hall at 2.15 pm, and depending on the traffic, will return back to school at approximately 3.00 pm.  You will 
need to indicate on the slip below whether you will collect your child from school or allow them to walk home 
alone.  

Please make sure your child has an outdoor coat. Your child will also need a wartime themed packed lunch (to make 
the day as realistic as possible). Suggestions include: Ham, cheese or jam sandwiches, a piece of fruit, a biscuit or 
small chocolate bar. Please do not bring crisps, yoghurts or other modern food items if possible.  Also, no glass 
bottles please. Your child does not need any spending money.  

We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to reduce the actual cost of this visit substantially by using 
funds raised from the non-uniform fundraising days last year.  The cost of this visit will be £17.50.    Full payment is 
required by no later than Monday 25 September 2023 via School Gateway.  Please note, if we do not receive enough 
voluntary contributions to support this educational visit the school reserves the right to cancel the trip.  Please 
complete and return the slip below together with the attached consent form as soon as possible. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Bower and Mrs Carr 

Year 6 visit to Cannon Hall, 2 October 2023 

Child’s name_________________________________________  Year 6 

I would like my child to go on the visit and have paid the full amount of £17.50 on School Gateway.        

I would like my child to go on the visit.  I will pay the required £10.00 deposit on School Gateway by Friday 15 

September 2023 and will pay the remaining £7.50 by Monday 25 September 2023. 

I will collect my child from school                          My child can walk home from school by themselves                       

Signed___________________________ Print Name _____________________________ Date __________ 

 


